
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 24th February 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the c hildren have been continuing 
to learn about multiplication and solving cal-
culations by drawing the groups for example 
3 x 2 , the children would draw 3 groups of 2 
and then add them or they might count in 
groups of 2 until they reach 3 groups.  

In English, we have been learning  about the 
main London Landmarks and the children 
have written their own descriptions of one of 
the landmarks. We are hoping to share these 
in our Parent Assembly on the 9th March. The 
performance will not go on any longer than 
30 minutes.  

Next week,  we are going to start looking at 
arrays in Maths which will include the chil-
dren drawing their own arrays to help them 
solve multiplication number sentences. In 
English, the children are going to be prepar-
ing to write their own version of ‘The Queen’s 
Hat’. They will be looking at different ways to 
start a sentence. We are also going to start 
preparing for our performance to the par-
ents. It would be great if the children can con-
tinue to practise learning their song words in 
preparation for the performance.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: busy 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Parent assembly— Thursday 9th March 

Windsor Castle trip— Monday 20th March. 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Lillyanne 

2Franklin: Ibrahim 

2Newton: Amber-Rose 

 


